
Sally O’Connell – 12 February 2021 
 
Hi – I’ve read reports of the current review activity in respect of maternity provision and request 
for members of the public to voice their opinions.. 
 
I’m sure, as is the case with matters such as this, that you’ll be hearing from those who have 
had a negative experience.  I just wanted to counter this with mine, which in both cases has 
been exemplary.  I couldn’t fault the service and care I received and, when compared to stories 
I hear from family and friends in the UK, I feel very fortunate. 
 
Only brief, but as I say felt strongly you should have positive experiences as part of the 
feedback.  Happy to provide further detail as required. 
 


